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Pupil Premium Support

The threshold for those families entitled to Pupil Premium support has changed recently, to take 
into account the impact of the pandemic and the rise in the Cost of Living. If you have any 
questions about whether you may be entitled to this or indeed what the benefits are please 
contact the office to speak to me.
Evidence of income
To be eligible for free school meals, your families’ annual household income must be no higher 
than the following:
£22,700 for families outside of London with one child
£26,300 for families outside of London with two or more children 

Music Lessons

Any children who are interested in learning a musical instrument in school can apply for support (if 
eligible or if they are in receipt of pupil premium) or for further information. There is a range of 
instruments that are available for children to learn: woodwind, brass strings (including Cello) and 
piano.  

Mr Matthews

Tag Rugby and Cricket.

Our older pupils have been busy representing the school 
this week. 24 of them visited Luctonians RFC on Tuesday 
and they all returned with a medal! One team won the 
plate whilst the other group were runners up in the vase. 
With 40 teams in attendance, we were extremely proud 
of all of the players as they reached two of the finals, 
having been victorious in their quarter and semi-final 
matches.

With our Y6 pupils in London, our Y5 cricketers attended 
Ludlow Cricket Club on Wednesday for a boys 
tournament. They played exceptionally well and came 
third overall. It's the girls turn next week!

PE Kits
It is important that the children get 
changed into their PE kits prior to 
taking part in physical activity.

Children need to bring their PE Kits 
into school on Monday mornings 
and then take them home again on a 
Friday. Thank you for your support in 
this matter.

Mr Tisdale

London
Year 6 have enjoyed a lovely few 
days in London. They have packed in 
lots of sight seeing and activities.
Photos can be found on the Year 6 
web Page.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

June

14th Transition/Induction into Reception Meeting – 6pm
14th Nursery visit to Whitcliffe
15th KS1 (Y1 & Y2) Trip to Wyre Forest
15th KS2 Girls Cricket @ Ludlow Cricket Club (all day)
17th Y5/Y6 Rounders / Tri-Golf Festival – Ludlow School
20th KS2 Athletics – Church Stretton High School
21st Year 4 Class Assembly – 9.15am
24th Nursery Sports Day  - 9.15 -10.15am
29th Year 3 Class Assembly – 9.15am

July 

1st The Fisherman’s Tail @ St. Laurence’s Church (whole school)
4th Year 4 Trip to the Discovery Centre
4th Year 5 Taster Day at Ludlow School 
7th Year 6 Induction Day at Ludlow School
8th School Fete – 3.15pm onwards
12th Sports Day
13th Reserve Sports day
13th Summer performance – Ludlow Assembly Rooms – 6pm
14th Year 6 Hereford Cathedral
15th Class swap 10.30 – 11.40am
18th Leavers Service – 10am
20th School Closes at 3.15pm for the summer

21st Bank Holiday for Queens Jubilee (for schools)
22nd Summer Holiday

September
5th PD DAY
6th PD DAY

7th School re-opens

Reception had a wonderful walk to the Whitcliffe before half term, the children enjoyed spotting 
landmarks along the way, and we took photographs of these to help us remember our journey 
so we could make a map of it the next day.  Some of the children were asking for their packed 
lunch at 10.30 but we had quite a lot further to walk at this point.  They were very 
excited to see the view from Whitcliffe Common and were spotting the church
and  the castle and some of them thought they could see their houses.  We began 
drawing some of the view and unfortunately this was when the rain started so 
we all ran and took shelter under a tree.  Luckily the sun came out and we were 
able to enjoy our picnic and walk back along the bread walk to school.


